
To SAFSRA 

 

TO ALL STAFF 

 

The attention of all staff is directed to the passing of –: 

Senior Firefighter Mark Shields 

 

DOB 30/08/1959 / MFS ID 2302408 

 

Mark initially joined the MFS in 1989 as a Retained Firefighter at Victor Harbor Station and then 

later applied to become a fulltime firefighter within the MFS. 

 

Mark joined the MFS on Monday 15th June 1998 and retired  on Sunday 16th April 2018. 

 

Mark was promoted to Senior Firefighter on Tuesday15th June 2004. 

 

Mark served the MFS at Adelaide and Christies Downs Stations  also the Communication Centre 

in Adelaide. 

 

Mark retired while at Christies Downs Station on B Shift. 

 

Mark passed away peacefully on Friday 19th June 2020. 

 

Funeral details are as follows: 

 

Date: Friday 26th June 2020 

Time: 1000 Hours 

Venue: Lutheran Church 

21a Adelaide Road 

Victor Harbor S A 5211 

 

Due to the current COVID 19 conditions restricted numbers within the main Church will 

be 70 persons however another 48 persons can attend by way of the adjacent Chapel 

were the funeral will be live streamed also via You Tube @ markshieldsvictorharbor 

All MFS personnel attending the funeral service are advised to wear dress of the day including 

medals cap and tie. 

If you or anyone you know needs assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to our ESC, 

EAP Providers MOW (Cognition, Human Psychology, and Auspsych) or Lifeline. 

 

Yours sincerely, 



Brian Moon 

MFS Employee Support Coordinator 

t 08 8204 3650 | m 0427082457 | employeesupportcoordinator.samfs@sa.gov.au 

Cognition regularly provides helpful information sheets on a variety of subjects, including 

relationships, mental health and habits. If you'd like to access these information sheets, please 

visit the Employee Support section of the Members Only website. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

SAFSRA Communications Team 

www.safsra.com.au 

 


